

## Cassar: Read this first

4 messages

Nicholas Grech < @gmail.com>

Thu, Dec 7, 2017 at 7:53 AM

Attention: Lara Sultana

To: medicalcouncil@gov.mt

Rigward it-telefonata tal-bierah, nitolbok ticcekjali f'hiex wasal il-kaz, jekk kienx hemm talba mill-Kunsill ghall-kjarifiki minn Cassar, jekk kien hemm, meta, u jekk tistghax tghidli minn talabhom dawn il-kjarifiki minn fost il-membri tal-Kunsill, u jekk hu possibli x'intalab jikkrarifika. Apparti din I-email ghandhekk issib email ohra bl-ahhar zviluppi u abbuzi minn Cassar biex tinkludiha fil-file tieghi ma I-ittri I-ohra (jekk jogghbok tinsiex tibghatli acknowledgement taghha).

Grazzi u tislijiet,

Nicholas Grech

(ID no: 444444M, Mob:

Medical Council at Health <medicalcouncil@gov.mt>
To: Nicholas Grech < @gmail.com>

Thu, Dec 7, 2017 at 1:18 PM

Dear Mr Grech,

The Medical Council acknowledges receipt of your email and will get back to you the earliest possible.

Regards,

Lara Sultana Clerk Department for Health Regulation Regulatory Councils - Medical Council

t +356 21255540 **e** lara.sultana@gov.mt | https://health.gov.mt Maltese Presidency of the Council of the EU www.eu2017.mt Kindly consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail 12

MINISTRY FOR HEALTH ST LUKE'S HOSPITAL, PJAZZA SAN LUQA, PIETA', MALTA



This message (including any a1achments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual purpose. This information is privileged and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient and receive this message in error, kindly delete this message and any a1achment/s. You are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on this information, is strictly prohibited. There is no guarantee that this email has not been intercepted or amended or that is virus-free nor is there acceptance of any liability in respect of any damage caused by any such interception, amendment or virus.

[Quoted text hidden]



Nicholas Grech < @gmail.com>

Thu, Dec 14, 2017 at 8:15 AM

To: Medical Council at Health <medicalcouncil@gov.mt>

Please do not forget to reply to this email sent a week ago. Also if there was any Council meeting last Monday, tell me if they discussed my case, and if so, what was the outcome and what will be the next steps.

Thanks and regards,

Nicholas Grech
[Quoted text hidden]

Medical Council at Health <medicalcouncil@gov.mt>
To: Nicholas Grech < @gmail.com>

Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 12:04 PM

Dear Mr Grech,

Further to your email hereunder and telecom conversations, Kindly note that your file of complaint will be discussed during the next meeting as per Agenda.

Regards,

Lara Sultana

Clerk

Department for Health Regulation Regulatory Councils - Medical Council

t +356 21255540 e lara.sultana@gov.mt | https://health.gov.mt

Maltese Presidency of the Council of the EU www.eu2017.mt

Kindly consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail



MINISTRY FOR HEALTH ST LUKE'S HOSPITAL, PJAZZA SAN LUQA, PIETA', MALTA



This message (including any alachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual purpose. This information is privileged and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient and receive this message in error, kindly delete this message and any alachment/s. You are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on this information, is strictly prohibited. There is no guarantee that this email has not been intercepted or amended or that is virus-free nor is there acceptance of any liability in respect of any damage caused by any such interception, amendment or virus.

[Quoted text hidden]

